
 
 
 
 
 
17th May 2023 

 

Compulsory English Exam Preparation – Friday 19th May 

Dear families 

As you know, the GCSE examinations are now under way and therefore we are putting everything into the 
preparation and support of our Year 11 students.   

As such, we would like to inform you that Year 11 will need to attend compulsory English Literature preparation 
after the school day on Friday, 19th May.  Students will stay in the academy and complete English exam 
preparation lessons until 3:50. This is because they will have no further time for teacher input before their exam 
due to other exams taking place next week.  

This decision has been taken to ensure that Year 11 receive all possible support in advance of their English 
Literature exam on Wednesday 24th May.  

Thank you for your continued support with our Year 11 students in readiness for their GCSE examinations.  

Yours faithfully 

 

James Dyke 
 
Head of English      
 

Dixons Trinity Chapeltown      


